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Mr. Chair,
I would like to express on behalf of my Government, the San Marino people and my
own, our most sincere condolences and sympathies to the King, the Government and

the people of Norway.

Our Heads of State have strongly condemned the attacks at Utoya Island and in Oslo,
the city that better than any other is a symbol of peace and strong civic sense.

San Marino feels very close to Norway in this sad and difficult moment and our
prayers go to the victims and their families.
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